
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform Swap Shop 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to participate in our 
uniform swap shop. The event will run every other Tuesday after school.  
A text will be sent once we have uniform ready to swap. 
 
If you will not be re-using your child’s uniform for the next academic 
year, please bring in any unwanted uniform that are in a re-usable 
condition. I will then wash and launder all donated uniform and they will 
be available to swap in our uniform swap shop.  
 
We are keen to contribute to society by living sustainably and recycling 
at every opportunity possible. Furthermore, with the cost of living on the 
rise, we hope that this will help families who are particularly struggling as 
a direct impact of this. 

How it works 
Families that wish to use this service can bring any uniform that no 
longer fits their child/children and can swap for a bigger or smaller size 
that will fit.  
 
All uniform that is swapped will be washed and ironed ready to be put 
out for the following swap shop.  
 
This will be held outside in the school playground, weather permitting. If 
not then it will be in the downstairs hall 3:00-3:30pm. 
 
Thank you  
Miss Cox  
 
 


